Steven Seee

From: J <heyjay1971@verizon.net>

Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 1:44 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill H5382

To House Committee on State Government & Elections,
My name is Jason Romblad, an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket.
| am providing my testimony today in opposition to bill H5382. | do not believe that minor
children should be able to vote in our elections. Please squash this bill and keep our
elections, adult only.
Thank You.
Jason Romblad



